
From left, Mike Castillo with Geoff Bogorad 
at an event in Brownsville supporting federal 
workers during the government shutdown. “The NWSEO has worked hard to ensure 

that the rights of the bargaining unit are 
always protected.  I should know, I have 
been a member of the NWSEO for almost 
20 years.  During those 19 years, I have 
served as a branch steward for my local 
office for almost half of that time.  The 
NWSEO supports all of us.  Join NWSEO 
today so that support can continue 
tomorrow!” 

Mike Castillo, Senior Meteorologist 
Branch Vice Steward 
NWS WFO Brownsville, TX

“I have always seen how the NWSEO has 
shown unbiased support for all NWS 
bargaining unit employees during my 25 
years of government service.  Not until 
recently, the last 5 years, have I enjoyed 
and taken advantage of the benefits by 
becoming a member and taken on the 
rewarding role of local branch steward.” 

Geoff Bogorad, Senior Meteorologist 
Branch Steward 
NWS WFO Brownsville, TX


